
Notice of Motion Requesting The Region of Durham to Begin the 
Process of Conducting a Core Services Review 

Moved by: Councillor Schummer 

Seconded by: Councillor Jubb 

Whereas The Region of Durham has an operating budget of approximately $2 Billion 
and a capital budget of hundreds of millions more; and 

Whereas The Region of Durham continues to undergo the strains of budgetary 
pressures as indicated in Report 2023-F-22; and 

Whereas the residents of The Region of Durham are suffering from ever increasing 
costs that threaten some of their abilities to continue to be residents of Durham Region; 
and 

Whereas The Region of Durham has never engaged in a Core Services Review; 

Therefore, be it resolved that The Region of Durham begin the process of conducting a 
Core Services Review so that a fulsome analysis of the operations, asset utilization, and 
possible efficiencies in delivering of the services within The Region may be performed. 


